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Oilscapes are to be understood as an aestheticized synthesis of objects
of extraction, distribution, processing, and consumption of petroleum
and petroleum-derived products. Based on the concept of
neopragmatic landscape research, this book addresses questions of the
social construction of the relationship between the petrochemical
industry and the landscape, as well as individual interpretations and
evaluations in this regard. The particular focus is on exploring the
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possibilities and limits of aesthetic experience of oilscapes as well as
the categorizations, interpretations, and evaluations of these aesthetic
outcomes. In recourse to the neopragmatic tradition, to the thinking of
Richard Rorty, the engagement with ‘sensory induced cognition' is
carried out from the stance of irony, directed in particular at the
discourse community possessing 'expert special knowledge', with a
special focus on methods of representation that are innovative in the
context of spatial science. The study area for assessing this approach is
Louisiana (United States), which – being spatially quite diverse – has
been intensively shaped for more than a century by the activities of the
petrochemical industry, as well as its unintended health and ecological
side effects. The authors Dr. Dr. Olaf Kühne is Professor for Urban and
Regional Development at the Tübingen University. Lara Koegst, MA, is a
research associate in the Urban and Regional Development Group at the
Tübingen University. Dr. Karsten Berr is a research associate in the
Urban and Regional Development Group at the Tübingen University.


